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Dear Super Bowl 42 Champions,

We look forward to having you join us for a very special evening
saluting the 10th anniversary of our winning efforts together and
reflecting on many happy memories.

Thank you for choosing to BE THERE for the children and families
served by the Jay Fund.   You helped these brave children tackling
cancer back when we won the Super Bowl together and it is inspiring to
see a decade later your ongoing dedication to help those in need.   It
will be a privilege to honor you all as champions on and off the field.

A quick overview of details: 
• Friday, September 15th 
• Cipriani 42nd Street, New York City 
• 6PM photos, reception & silent auction –  dinner at 7PM 
• NY Giants arranging transportation, valet parking also on site 
• Business Attire

Michael Strahan, accepting on behalf of our Super Bowl 42 team, joins
me in thanking you for attending this event.

For any questions, if there is a change in your plans or if you need
further information, please call our Gala HQ at 212-627-1000 or email
jayfund@resevt.com.   Looking forward to seeing you on September
15th!

Best regards, 

     
For more information about the event, 
contact jayfund@resevt.com    

                                           

  The Tom Coughlin Jay Fund helps families tackle childhood cancer by
providing comprehensive financial, emotional and practical support.

Tom Coughlin Jay Fund | tcjayfund.org
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